CITY OF POMONA
VEHICLE PARKING DISTRICT
STAFF REPORT

October 12, 2017 Agenda Item No. : 10-12-04

To: Chair and Board of Parking Place Commissioners
Submitted by:  Kirk Pelser, Deputy City Manager ég@e‘“
Prepared by: Joaquin Wong, Sr. Project Manager W/

Subject: CANCELLATION OF THE NOVEMBER 9, 2017, REGULAR
MEETING OF THE VEHICLE PARKING DISTRICT BOARD OF
PARKING PLACE COMMISSIONERS IN CITY OBSERVANCE OF

VETERAN’S DAY.

SUMMARY

Recommendation — That the Vehicle Parking District Board of Parking Place
Commissioners receive and file the subject staff report for official records.

Fiscal Impact — No Fiscal Impact

BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION

Veteran’s Day 2017 is on Saturday, November 11. Being that it is on a weekend, the City
observes the Federal holiday by closing on Thursday before the actual date. Since the Regular
meeting of the VPD lands on that Thursday, no meeting will be conducted. If the Board of
Parking Place Commissioners needs to take immediate action on a pressing item, the
Chairperson can call an emergency meeting to address the issue.



